
 

 

Chinatown SSA#73 
November 24, 2020 @ 3:00 p.m. 

Via Zoom videoconference 

 

Commissioner Meeting Minutes 

 
Attendance:  Jennifer Lee, Steven Lin, Paul Poy, Darryl Tom 

Absent:   Matthew Chiu 

 

Also present: Emma Yu, Executive Director, Chicago Chinatown Chamber of Commerce 

  Oneida Pate, City of Chicago Department of Planning and Development 

   

Paul Poy called the meeting to order at 3:00 p.m. 

 

This special meeting is being called to provide an opportunity to offer public comment due to a 

proposed increase of the levy of more than 5% from the current year.  Due notice was posted on 

the Chinatown Chamber offices and on the SSA#73’s website. 

 

1. Jennifer Lee summarized the budget for 2021. 

 

2. Public comment 

 

Steven Lin moved to adjourn the meeting, and Jennifer Lee seconded.  The meeting was 

adjourned at 3:18 p.m. by unanimous consent. 


